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 A Message 

From  
Mrs Jones   

On behalf of the staff at Shamblehurst we wish all our 
families are happy Spring break. Hopefully, the sun will keep on 

shining!  
 

This year is simply flying by - it is hard to believe we only have 
one term left and that are Year 6 pupils are nearing the end of 

their journey with us. 
Thank you to those parents who completed the parental 
questionnaire recently. It was lovely to read that 100% of 

parents would recommend Shamblehurst to other parents - we 
will take on board all the comments made, especially around 

communication.  
 

Again, thank you all for your ongoing support - the Easter 
Raffle hampers look amazing and that is all down to your 

generosity. The additional funds generated by Treat Friday and 
events like the Raffles make a huge difference to the children 

in our school. 
 

Have a fabulous break  
 

Very best wishes,  
 

Mrs Jones  
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
  

Museum Trip 
On Thursday 13th March 2025, Year 2 went to Weald and Downland Museum to further our 

learning on The Great Fire of London. What a glorious day we had. The sun shone and the 
children were all amazing.  

We took part in two workshops. One about fire lighting where we talked about how and why 
the Fire of London spread so quickly. We had the chance to try and get a spark from an iron 
rod and a flint. Easier said than done!  The second was ‘Fire in the bake house’ where again 
we talked about how the fire started and then kneaded some dough and created our own 

bread shapes ready to be baked.  
We also explored some of the Tudor buildings and went inside some Tudor houses. The stairs 

inside were very steep. Thank you to the parent helpers who helped us on the day. We 
couldn’t have done it without you.  

Year 2 Team  
 



  

On 25th March, we were lucky enough to take both the Singing Club and the Beyond the Beat 
Band to the Wildern Primary Music Festival at The Berry Theatre. Our musicians performed to 
a huge audience on this professional stage and enjoyed collaborating with children from other 

local primary schools too.  
After the Joseph production in February, singing club have had a very short space of time to 

prepare and yet they still absolutely shone! They sang with confidence, musicality, 
enthusiasm, smiles, passion, fun, clear diction and expression (not to mention some super 

solos)!  
The Beyond the Beat Band - made up of instrumentalists from Y5 who have been learning 
since September - played fantastically well! As a band, they looked smart and professional 
and made a wonderful sound together. The progress they’ve made on their instruments is 

brilliant and I know the Wildern music staff are looking forward to all these instrumentalists 
arriving at secondary school in years to come! 

ALL children involved in the trip were an enormous credit to our school - well done! 
Mrs Jackson 

 



 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies  

Reminder - the online shop for 
purchasing Year 6 Leavers 

Hoodies closes on Thursday 1st 
May 2025. Once the online shop 

closes, no late orders can be 
made.  

To order please go to the 
website address below to log on 

to our personalised shop. 

https://www.schoolleaverscomp
any.co.uk/shop/7933?pwd=N6c9

XrD2  

 

Our INSET Days for next 
academic year (2025 - 2026) are 

as follows: 

Wednesday 3rd September 2025 
Thursday 4th September 2025 

Monday 5th January 2026 
Friday 13th February 2026 

Friday 22nd May 2026  
 

School Lunch Menus 
The lunch menus will be changing 

after Easter - an email has been sent 
to parents with these details. 

Alternatively, these are available on 
our school website.  

During the warmer weather, 
please ensure that your child 

brings a water bottle with them 
to school. Please ensure this is 

clearly named.  
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